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22/12/2022  15:42:192022/4483/P OBJ David Rosie We wish to register an objection to this planning application. It is a watered down version of the previous 

application and in our view will still ruin the line of the roofs as you enter the street. It will also cause us to lose 

light in our already dark garden. We get a limited amount of sunlight in our garden as it is and anything that 

reduces that would be unacceptable to us. The noise and disruption would also be an issue. It would also set 

a precedent for the area which would not be good in a conservation area. I would also object to the rooflight in 

the front of the building, again it sets a bad precedent. We had previously applied for that and were refused so 

we assume that the same rules still apply as it is in the conservation area.
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